
LITTLETON PLANNING BOARD 
LITTLETON COMMUNITY CENTER 

120 MAIN STREET 
LITTLETON NH 03561 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 19, 2024 

6:00 PM 
APPROVED ON APRIL 2, 2024 

 
PRESENT: Chair Anthony J. Ilacqua, Val Poulsen, Jim Richardson, Calvin Beaulier, Kevin Kihslinger 
(alternate), Ray Bowler (alternate), and Joanna Ray (recording secretary) 
 
EXCUSED: Vice Chair Mary Menzies, Bruce Ralston, Linda MacNeil (ex-officio) 
 
Chair Ilacqua called the meeting to order at 6:00PM.  
 
The Board discussed the possibility of adding cisterns to the Littleton Subdivision Regulations. Ray 
presented examples from five towns.  Several items would need to be determined if the Board decides to 
move forward with a draft.  The Fire Department would be involved in compliance and maintenance.  
 
The Board will meet again on April 2, 2024.  This item will be on the agenda to continue discussing. 
 
AT 6:50, Val made a motion to adjourn. Jim seconded the motion. The motion passed by all.  

Submitted by, 
Joanna Ray 
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